TO: March General Election Candidates
FROM: Dorothy Burkhalter - Town Clerk
DATE: October 5, 2023

SUBJECT: Testing of Tabulating Equipment

ELECTION DATE TEST DATE
March 19, 2024 February 22, 2024

Notice is given that precinct tabulators will be tested prior to the 2024 elections on the date
indicated above. If you desire to ACTIVELY PARTICIPATE, you and/or your representative
must be present by 9:45 am. on this date, as the test begins promptly at 10:00am at the Orange
County Supervisor of Elections Office, 119 West Kaley Street, Orlando. Please report to the
Voting Equipment Warehouse. All representatives must provide written authorization from the
candidate.

If tabulators are being used for absentee ballots, such testing will be conducted at the same time
and place.



